
Here's my project report! for the Cultural Plan 

 

We had a very successful State of the Arts evening at Imminent Brewing!  There were over 65 

people there and participating in the conversation after Alyssa and I delivered the information, 

including the "Our Story" presentation and the Cultural Plan details and discussion 

questions.  Tables were actively in conversation about the feedback they developed and shared 

their ideas out verbally and on post-its so that we could gain feedback from the greater 

community.  The Arts Cohort group plans to use the feedback to fine-tune the plan on September 

14th to further prepare the document for presentation. The ACC hopes for this document to be 

adopted by the Northfield City Council sometime this fall. 

 

Karna 

 


